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Tennessee Rural Development Fund Mourns the Loss of Founding Board Member Bob Duncan 
 
 

The Tennessee Rural Development Fund (TNRDF) is deeply saddened to announce the 
passing of Bob Duncan, a founding member of our governing board and the visionary behind 
our beloved “Giving Back” program. 

 
Bob’s steadfast dedication, attention to detail, and unwavering resolve were 

instrumental in helping to shape the mission and success of TNRDF. His passion for supporting 
rural communities and his tireless efforts to improve the lives of others left an indelible mark on 
our organization and the communities we serve. 

 
More than just a board member, Bob was a trusted friend and mentor whose kindness, 

generosity, and compassion resonated with everyone who had the privilege of working with 
him. His legacy of service and commitment to bettering rural communities will forever remain 
an integral part of TNRDF’s mission. 

 
As we mourn this profound loss, we honor Bob’s memory by continuing the important 

work that he so passionately championed. Our thoughts and deepest sympathies are with his 
family during this difficult time. 
 


